
Notice for Cancellation of Opening of Financial Bids  
(Request for Bid (RFB) 

For 
Project Management Unit 

For 
Coal Blocks Operationalization) 

 

The Opening of Financial Scheduled at 1200 hours on January 17, 2020 is 
cancelled due to administrative reasons. The new date and time will be intimated 

in due course of time.  
 

 

Office of the Nominated Authority 


